Daffodil International University

Department of Information and Communication Engineering

Notice

Students are hereby notified that the classes
of ICE department shall resume from
07-10-2023 (Saturday). You are advised to
attend the classes as per your schedule
without any failure.

Md. Taslim Arefin
Associate Professor & Head

Department of ICE
Daffodil International University



